
Hello Parents!

The PTA will celebrate Teacher Appreciation Week from May 7th-11th.  Each day we 
honor the teachers and staff with a little something special.  Listed below are the 
events that will take place each day that week.  

Monday, May 7th - is a PTA sponsored breakfast.
Tuesday, May 8th– Mr. Blessing will present the staff with a gift.
Wednesday, May 9th- is Flower Day (Please bring in 1-2 flowers for Mrs. Turk.  
They can be store bought or from your yard.  A parent volunteer will collect the 
flowers to make a bouquet for Mrs. Turk.) 
Thursday, May 10th - is a PTA sponsored luncheon.
Friday, May 11th - each class will present a gift to their teacher***
*** We are asking for minimum of $10.00 donation from each student.  As always, if 
you would like to contribute more it is appreciated.  The money will be combined to 
purchase a nice and thoughtful gift that is sure to put a smile on Mrs. Turk’s face!!  
This year a portion of that donation will also go towards a gift for the Gym teacher.

In addition to the requests above, the homeroom parents will decorate Mrs. Turks 
board outside of her classroom and the Gym board after school on Friday, May 4th.

This is our chance to give something back to Mrs. Turk and show her how much she 
means to us!  She works very hard to make her students feel loved and special.  Her 
time and effort she puts in to make learning fun should be recognized. Your support is 
needed to make it a success and to show Mrs. Turk how much we appreciate her and 
her hard work with our children.  

Please put the donation in an envelope and put your childs name on it.  Then give it to 
one of the parents listed below or Mrs. Turk by Wednesday, May 2nd.  

We would like to “Thank you” parents for all your support this year!!  If you have any 
questions feel free to contact one of us.

Tania Swider Jennifer Gabrish
Phone: 313-920-6883 313-408-2037


